
 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
Information and Links 

  

 
To: Property Owners and Property Managers 
  

CHFA, along with other Connecticut state and federal agencies, are being prudent in 
preparations for the anticipated arrival of COVID-19 to our state. As we serve many 

at-risk residents at our properties, we want to ensure we all do our part in taking 
safety and health precautions for residents and staff. Preparations include contacting 
your essential agency partners that are coordinating efforts in your communities. 

Health, social service, schools, senior centers and others are forming critical teams 
to coordinate safety precautions, along with response to any outbreak. 

 
This is a fast-moving, constantly changing situation. Please reach out to your 
community partners so that you are well-informed and prepared to guide your 

residents with ongoing up-to-date information to reduce misinformation, fear and 
panic. 

 
Below are several links to resources to obtain the most current information and 
recommendations: 

 Center For Disease Control: https://www.cdc.gov/ 
 CT Department of Public Health: https://ct.gov/coronavirus 
 Department of Housing and Urban Development: https://www.hud.gov/ 
 World Health Organization: https://www.who.int/ 

Thank you. 
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